I would like to remind you of the fact that
when the discussion was on in the Senate a week ago Friday

that it required more.

I only mention this to offset the of't-repeated
remarks that I was supposed to have made - that we could get
along with ouwr own staff. I think in fairness to me that this
should at least be considered.

Very sincerely yours,




